
   

Provincetown Cultural Council 

Public Hearing  
Massachusetts Cultural District Designation 

The Provincetown Cultural Council will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, March 22, 
2017 at 6 p.m. in the Judge Welsh Room, Town Hall, 260 Commercial Street, 
Provincetown, MA 02657 on the prospect of attaining designation as a Massachusetts 
Cultural District. 
 
Said hearing will address the potential advantages to the Town, including its residents and 
local businesses, potential disadvantages, if any, and the procedures involved in attaining 
such designation.   
 
The public is encouraged to submit any comments in writing by Friday, March 17, 2017 to 
the Provincetown Cultural Council, Provincetown Town Hall, 260 Commercial Street, 
Provincetown, MA 02657, by email to ProvincetownCulturalCouncil@gmail.com, or in 
person at the hearing. 

 
 

Robert D. Speiser, Chair  
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